
From: Allison Xavier <axavier@linfield.edu> 
Date: Friday, January 29, 2021 at 6:56 PM 
Subject: New policies through Tuesday, February 2  
 
Message sent on behalf of Miles K. Davis, President 
  
Iôm sorry to report that two additional students on the McMinnville campus tested positive on 
Friday afternoon, in different residence halls than the previous cases this week.  
  
Based on those results and with an abundance of caution, in order to do every
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